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A Picnic in the Garden  

Please can we remind parents that you are invited to attend ‘A Picnic in the Garden’ with your child 

on: Thursday 20th July  

  Emma and Suzanne’s Groups  AM Children 9.00am & PM Children 1.00pm 

 Lizzy & Gillian Groups AM Children 10.30am & PM Children 2.30pm 

 30 hour children have been given a time. (children can stay all day as normal) 

 

 

 

 

The nursery will close on Friday 21st 

July for the summer holiday. Please can 

we remind parents of the early finish         

times on  

 AM children - 10.45am 

 PM children - 2.40pm 

 30 hour children can attend  

a morning or  an afternoon session   

only. 

We re-open on Thursday 7th September for 

our returning children. Good Luck to all the 

children who will be starting Reception in              

September. 

We hope you all have a lovely holiday and 

we look forward to seeing you all next 

term. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

On Monday 17th July, we are     

holding our sports day, it is for the     

children only. Please can they wear       

something blue to support the 

‘Wear It Blue’ campaign for the 

NHS’s 75th Birthday. 

Please can you return your coin 

boxes on Monday or make a        

donation for the event. 

Thank you for your support. 


